
   
   

I am writing in Support of the Renewable Energy Amendment Bill 2112

29th October 2012
   

Dear Sir Madam,

I support the proposal amendments to this Bill because I will be close to 
proposed wind development if it is built, and don’t want to be getting sick in 
my own home and unable to sleep just like the people at Waubra who came 
and told me about their situation.

I have witnessed firsthand the effects that windfarms have had on other people.
They cannot stand the noise emission so close to their homes.  They can’t 
sleep of a night. This sleep disturbance obviously leads to other adverse health 
effects as these gentlemen described. I am concerned of the adverse health 
effects which are created from excessive noise. I am extremely concerned 
about the lack of monitering and regulating of infrasound.

I am concerned the wind industry act through ambiguity and deception. I 
support the Bill stating that all information should be made available via the 
internet

 




